
This week in Year 6: 

English 

We completed our study of ‘Wonder’ by writing an extended piece of writing, using our 

knowledge of the different characters. 

We revised adding decimals, BIDMAS and finding fractions of amounts- areas of maths that 

were identified as tricky in the assessments. 

We completed our ‘Changing the Monarchy’ module by looking at the abdication crisis of 

1936, and writing a speech as Edward VIII. 

Next week:  

 We will visit the church for the annual Christmas concert. 

 We will be finalising our lessons before the end of term. 

Homework 

For SPAG, there is a worksheet about homophones. This is due in on the first Friday back 

after the holidays. 

For maths, there is a ‘think of a number’ worksheet, also due in on the first Friday back after 

the holidays. 

Homework club is available on Mondays at lunchtime. 
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